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Sewer Camera                  Policy No: S-00-06 
 
Revised: August 10, 2020 
 
 
Policy Statement: A policy to establish a fee when residents request the Town 

to camera the sewer line which services individual 
residence. 

 
 
 
Procedure The camera unit and all accessories will be stored at the 

Town of Bow Island Public Works Shop. The camera will 
only be operated by Public Works employees that have been 
trained to use the camera. 

 
 Residents may request to have their service line inspected 

and the Town will charge a fee for service as set out in the 
current Community Services Fee Bylaw.  

 
 If Town employees believe there is a problem with a private 

line, they have the authority to request a resident provide 
access to their property to perform an inspection. If the Town 
requests the service line to be inspected, the cost for the 
camera service will be at the expense of the Town of Bow 
Island. 

 


